

28 June 2019

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 21 June 2019, and following the event on the day of the signing of Charter of the United Nations, I have the honour to inform you that Delegations, which were not able to participate in the ceremony of symbolic signatures for the poster version of the Preamble of the UN Charter at the General Assembly Hall, have the opportunity to sign symbolically at my Office, at their earliest convenience, before Monday,15 July 2019.

As announced earlier, the poster will remain in situ at the Headquarters as an expression of renewed commitment to the Charter ahead of the 75th anniversary commemoration in September 2020.

Please, accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York